

Naseby Road, Alum Rock, Birmingham, B8 3HG

0121 566 6500 • enquiry@rockwood-academy.co.uk

Headteacher: Sofia Darr

6th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Save the Children India Fundraising Days - Monday 10th May 2021 and Tuesday 11th May 2021

As the United Kingdom is about to resume normal life, this is not true of many countries around the world. India is currently undergoing a deadly second wave of Covid 19 and many people are dying.

To support India, Rockwood Academy have decided to fundraise. All monies collected will go to the Save the Children Charity.

On Monday 10th May 2021

Students will be able to wear trainers to school for £1.

On Tuesday 11th May 2021

Students will be allowed to wear tracksuit bottoms of their choice for £1.

Students will be able to take part in a variety of activities during their allocated lunchtime.

- Guess the weight of the cake. (50p per entry)
- Guess the number of sweets in the jar. (50p per entry)
- Enter a football team and play a match against each other. (£1 per player)
- Enter a Table tennis tournament. (£1 per player)
- Rent the sports hall for a basketball game. (£1 per player)
- Pay and play a cricket match (stumps, ball and bats provided £1 per player.

Together, we are stronger. Together, we can make a difference.

Please do not give your child bank notes as the Academy will not be able to exchange them for change and this may result in your child not being able to participate in the activities.

We would like to thank you in advance for your support with this initiative to help us raise funds for India and help us save the lives of many.

(ind regards.

ksistant Headteacher

Mr H Donaldson

which.

Assistant Headteacher

